

December 4, 2012

Joseph Hsu General Manager Wistron GreenTech (Texas) Corp.

Dear Mr. Hsu,

It is my distinct privilege to formally welcome you and Wistron GreenTech (Texas) Corp. to McKinney, Texas. Our City Council and Economic Development Corporation are excited about continuing the partnership between the city and your business that was started more than a year ago.

McKinney offers a highly educated and growing workforce, excellent schools and a nationally acclaimed quality of life. We know that you and your employees will find a welcoming home in McKinney.

McKinney is a city where businesses thrive and people want to call home. We look forward to a positive long term relationship with your company here in McKinney and look forward to expansion opportunities as your company continues to prosper here locally. Please extend my regards to Patrick and Frank and express my sincere appreciation in their commitment to this project, to our Council and to our community.

Sincerely,

Brian Loughmiller Mayor, City of McKinney